
Groton Little League

Meeting of February 18, 2020


The meeting was called to order at 7:00PM.


Present were: Miranda Brudzinski, Danielle Daniels, State Representative Joe de la Cruz, Doug 
Dickey, Jessica Donnel, Ed Iraheta, Rhiannon Krekeler, Ann Marie Nix, Ray Nix, Pat Peterson, 
Katie Trask


The meeting minutes of January 21, 2020 were approved.


Secretary's Report: None


President’s Report:  The president reported that the Subase Youth Center is unavailable for spring 
tryouts and it was decided to hold tryouts at Fitch Middle School/ Groton Community Center 
starting on March 14th. 


Treasurer’s Report:  $7,271.76 in the regular account,  $20,067.73 in the jumbo money market 
account and $22,120.61 in the basic business checking.


Vice President’s Report: none


Equipment Manager’s Report: A request was made to purchase t-balls and rag balls.


Safety Agent’s Report: There was an injury at winter clinic that resulted in a fractured finger.


Player Agent’s Report: No updates from T-Ball.  Bob Lee will run Senior Division Assessments. 


Old Business: Mystic has notified us that they are no longer interested in discussions related to 
merging the leagues. 


New Business: Bob Lee reported to the Board regarding senior division and the Tournament of 
Champions (June 1-6).  He discussed the rule changes for next year. Coach training is available 
on March 8th at Clark Lane Middle School in Waterford, all coaches are encouraged to attend.


A discussion on a new portable mound and what is needed for Senior Division was had. 


Senior Division, Spring Registration, in person registration, fundraising ideas were discussed.


A discussion was had on a repeat aggressive player.  It was decided to release him back into the 
draft and note that any further incidents will result in suspension from the league.




The meeting was adjourned at 7:55pm.



